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British Rowing Masters Championships 
 
The British Rowing Masters Championships is moving to a different weekend in 2012 
because the National Water Sports Centre in Nottingham is not available on the event’s 
normal weekend.  This is because of changes to the late May Bank Holiday and because 
of the Olympics. 
 

The new date is Sunday 20
th
 May 2012. 

 
The full range of Masters events will be offered, as usual, together with a good range of 
events for Intermediate 3 Masters and Novice Masters. 
 
Provisionally the following events will be offered for all age categories (A-I):- 

 

  1x 2- 2x 4- 4x- 4+ 8+ 

 Championship � � � � � � � 

Open Intermediate 3 �  �  � � � 

 Novice �  �  � � � 

 Championship � � � � � � � 

Women Intermediate 3 �  �  � � � 

 Novice �  �  � � � 

 Championship   �  �  � 

Mixed Intermediate 3   �  �   

 Novice   �  �   

 

 
Entries will open in BROE on 1

st
 April 2012 and will close at 18:00 on Wednesday 9

th
 May 

2012. 
 
Full details will be on the Masters Championships website (www.masterschamps.org) in 
due course but, in the meantime, if you have any questions please e-mail 
enquiries@masterschamps.org 
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